## Stories and videos of lives and communities transformed



**Chancellor Ray Cross** 

I hope you enjoy the stories in this online annual report. They will surprise you, tug on your heartstrings and fill you with pride in the people, small businesses and communities of our great state.

These are the stories of your friends, neighbors and co-workers who have, in some way, been transformed by the work of UW Colleges or UW-Extension. Please take a few minutes to read the brief stories, watch the short videos and share your favorites by e-mail, Facebook or Twittter.

This report also features a timeline of the year's highlights and details about our finances, enrollment and contacts. For more information about UW Colleges or UW-Extension, click on our logos on the home page of this report.

Thank you for your support of our efforts!

Sincerely,

Chancellor Ray Cross

## Stories and videos of lives and communities transformed Published on Annual Report 2012 (http://annualreport2012.uwex.uwc.edu)

Contact us at: <u>UW Colleges</u> or <u>UW-Extension</u> Page 2 of 2